




Ms. Ferdolage brought up a concern regarding some events not being in
compliance with the requirements of the State Fire Marshals Special Event
Permitting application. If there is a general setup for a specific area, there is the
ability to get an annual permit for it. As events are being discussed, we need to
explore which events would require a permit and the benefits of having a couple
of generalized setups that are already pre permitted. Ms. Burke will ask Ms.
Guerra-Smith to send the event schedule to Ms. Ferdolage so it can be
determined which events require a permit.
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Ms. Burke explained that the fall schedule is done and that they are working on
spaces for all the other student organizations' reservation requests. As part of the
process, room schedules will be posted outside each room so everyone knows
which roomp tse


